
 
 
 
 
 

MAURITIUS QUALIFICATIONS AUTHORITY 
(MQA) 

 
COMMUNIQUE 

 

Maintenance of MQA Website 
 
 

The Public is hereby informed that the MQA website (www.mqa.mu) and the MQA 

Portal (https://mqaeservices.org/mqaPortal/) will be under maintenance on Friday, 22 

November 2024 from 20:00 to 21:00 hrs. 

 

During the maintenance exercise, the MQA website and the MQA Portal will be 

temporarily unavailable.  

The MQA regrets for any inconvenience caused. 
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